
 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES VACANCY ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
The public is hereby notified of a Board of Trustees vacancy in the Clovis Community 
College District 4. The Board of Trustees can only accept letters of interest from registered 
voters and residents of Clovis Community College District 4. A map of District 4 boundaries 
is available in the link posted at the end of this announcement. 

 
The letter of interest shall not be more than one (1) page in length and should include the 
following information: 

 
• Reason for interest in serving on the Clovis Community College Board of Trustees. 
• Skills, qualifications, and/or experience the candidate will bring to the Board of 

Trustees. 
• The candidate's availability and time commitment to serve on the Board of Trustees. 
• The candidate's understanding of the benefit of a community college to its region 

and how CCC can maximize that benefit. 

Letters of interest will be accepted from Monday, March 10 through Monday, March 24, 
2025, at 5:00 p.m. MDT. The Letters of Interest can be mailed to Clovis Community 
College, Office of the President, 417 Schepps Blvd., Clovis, NM 88101 or emailed to 
dannette.ewers@clovis.edu. 

 
The Clovis Community College Board of Trustees will review and discuss the letters of 
interest with subsequent voting of appointment at either a special meeting or at the April 
regular meeting. As per the New Mexico Open Meetings Act, due notice of all Board of 
Trustees meetings will be given to the public. 

 
Tentatively, the newly appointed Trustee will be sworn in and begin their service at the 
regular meeting on April 2, 2025. 

 
https://www.currycountynm.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/7562/638089515543277
702 
Further inquiries regarding District 4 may be directed to the Curry County Clerk's Office at 
575-763-5591. 
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